Dear Parents:

On Friday, April 6, 2018 the K-5" grade student body and teachers/staff/PTO board will
be going on an all-day Box Top field trip! The Kinder Haus Preschool children will have
another fun box top activity at a later date and will not attend this field trip. The funds
to make this field trip possible come from the Box Tops that you--the students, families,
and community members have been diligently collecting over the past year! Thank you
so much for your work in this effort!

We will be going to Wichita to the Wichita City Arts located at 334 N. Mead. This field

trip will allow each child to make two special art projects, learn more about art and go
on a tour of the art gallery at the Wichita City Arts. This portion of the field trip will be
from 9:30-11:30am. After the art gallery, we will go to a park and eat lunch and play

until it’s time to depart for home. We will leave from the school at 8:30am and return

by 3:00pm.

What to Bring: A SACK LUNCH & DRINK FOR YOUR CHILD
Jacket or coat depending on the weather
Children should wear normal school clothes that can get dirty

We ask that your child NOT bring any money as everything will be provided.

We have currently lined up the necessary number of sponsors we need and cannot take
additional sponsors. If you have any questions, please let one of the PTO board
members know!

Sincerely,

The PTO Board

Susan Nafziger (President)

Tiffany Koehn (Vice President)

Amy Rosfeld (Treasurer)

Jennifer Jay (Secretary)

Lacie Hill (AR Coordinator)

Keela Nickel (AR Coordinator)

Rachel Boden (Box Top Coordinator)

Dr. John Fast

Mrs. Ann Hiebert (Teacher Representative)



